
 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Hirdes at  

kellyjoyce86@gmail.com or 616-634-1658. 

Thank you for supporting Dutton Christian School! 
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Important Notes:  

 Traditional Box Tops can be turned in at either office.  
 Please check their expiration date – expired ones cannot be redeemed. Box Tops are sent in 

March 1 and November 1 each year. Please turn in any that will be expiring soon! 
 It is extremely helpful to those counting and sorting when Box Tops are trimmed down nicely 

with very little excess on the sides. Many thanks! 

 


